Manatii Wahine
Ministry for Women

12 February 2021
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OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

| refer to your official information request of 9 January 2021 for:

a list of briefings sent to Minister for Women Hon Jan Tinetti in December 2020 from the
Ministry for Women.

The information you have requested is in the table below, noting that briefings has been defined as
documents that provided advice and information to Minister Tinetti.

Ref Subject Date sent to
MinisterTinetti

1. Public service workforce data release — key messages and Q&As 1 December 2020

2. Taskforce Joint Report — Gender Pay Gap Action Plan Progress 2 December 2020
Report — November 2020

3. Meeting with Minister Davidson: Mana Wahine Kaupapa Inquiry 3 December 2020
and work on family violence and sexual violence

4. Update on Budget 2021 3 December 2020

5. Meeting with Traci Houpapa, Chair, NACEW, 10am, 7 December 2020
10 December 2020

6. 2021 Queen's Birthday Honours appointment round — proposed 8 December 2020
nominees

7. Manatt Wahine Ministry for Women — work programme to 8 December 2020
June 2021 (DRAFT)

8. Publication of private sector diversity stories 10 December 2020

9. Stakeholder meeting brief — EET Ministers’ meeting Wednesday 15 December 2020
16 December 2020

10. Ministry pamphlet — Growing your trades workforce; how to attract | 17 December 2020
women to your jobs

11. Covering memo for APEC A3 18 December 2020

12. Launch event for Pacific Women and Men in Business report 18 December 2020

13. Accelerating Women's Economic Recovery from COVID-19 and 18 December 2020
laying foundations for better future for women

14. Briefing on the proposed Commission on the Status of Women Hui | 18 December 2020
options

15. Memo and discussion paper on family violence 21 December 2020

16. Background reading for Mana Wahine Inquiry 21 December 2020

17. Sustainable Pathway to Eliminating the Gender Pay Gap: further 22 December 2020
advice
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Official Information Act responses

Please note that this response, with your personal details redacted, may be published on the
Ministry’s website. If you have any concerns or comments related to this, please let us know by
emailing ministerialservicing@women.govt.nz, within two weeks of the date of this letter.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
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Renee Graham
Secretary for Women





